
To the Members of our Community, 
 
We are asking for your help in trying to stop the DEP from charging us excessive fees and additional 
costs to maintain our dams. This letter is being given out to the other associations with dams in an 
attempt to put a hold on the bonds, fees, and additional costs of rebuilding a dam. 
 
Please forward the letter to your local representatives and senators.  Their address and contact 
information can be found below. 
 
The Microsoft Word document is available on our website under the page titled Newsletter.  Simply open 
the document, complete the template information with your name and recipient, then print and sign the 
bottom before mailing. 
 
Remember, the money is coming out of your pockets! 
 
Sincerely, 
MLEPOA Board of Directors 

 
 

Governor Tom Wolf 
Governor’s Correspondence Office 
508 Main Capitol Building 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
Phone: (717) 787-2500 
Fax: (717) 772-8284 
http://www.governor.pa.gov 
 

  

Senator Lisa Baker 
Eastern District Office 
2512 Route 6 
Hawley, PA 18428 
Phone: (570) 226-5960 
Fax: (570) 226-5964 
http://www.senatorbaker.com 
 

Senator Pat Toomey 
United States Federal Building 
228 Walnut St., Suite 1104 
Harrisburg, PA 17101 
Phone: (717) 782-3951 
Fax: (717) 782-4920 
http://www.toomey.senate.gov 
 

Senator Robert P. Casey, Jr. 
22 S. Third Street, Suite 6A 
Harrisburg, PA 17101 
Phone: (866) 461-9159 
Fax: (717) 231-7542 
http://www.casey.senate.gov 

PA State Representative 
Rosemary Brown 
143 Seven Bridge Road 
East Stroudsburg, PA 18301 
Phone: (570) 420-8301 
Fax: (570) 420-8304 
http://www.repbrown.com 

U.S. Representative 
Tom Marino 
410 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
Phone: (202) 225-3731 
Fax: (202) 225-9594 
https://marino.house.gov 

PA State Representative 
Mike Peifer 
2523 Route 6, Suite 2 
Hawley, PA 18428 
Phone: (570) 226-5959 
Fax: (570) 226-5955 
http://www.reppeifer.com 

 


